
 
 
 
 
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Northwest Regional Office  3190 160th Ave SE  Bellevue, WA  98008-5452  425-649-7000 
711 for Washington Relay Service  Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341 

 
April 12, 2021 
 
 
 
Mike Mendes 
ERM-West, Inc. 
1001 SW 5th Ave, Ste 1010 
Portland, OR  97204 
(mike.mendes@erm.com)  
 
Re: Change of project contact 
 Agreed Order No. DE 6000 

Glacier Northwest, Inc. 
 
 
Dear Mike Mendes: 
 
In accordance with Section VIII.D of Agreed Order No. DE 6000, the Department of Ecology 
(Ecology) is providing written notification of the change in designated project contact for the 
Glacier Northwest, Inc. Site. I will be the temporary project contact, effective April 16, 2021. 
We are in the process of rehiring for a permanent project coordinator since Erin Hobbs will be 
leaving the Toxics Cleanup Program and taking a different position in the agency. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at (425) 649-7209, 
or by email at louise.bardy@ecy.wa.gov. Thank you for your continued commitment to the 
cleanup of the Glacier Northwest, Inc. Site. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Louise Bardy 
Voluntary Cleanup Unit Supervisor 
Toxics Cleanup Program, NWRO 
 
ecc:  Pete Stoltz, Cal-Portland (pstoltz@calportland.com)  

Erin Hobbs, Ecology (erin.hobbs@ecy.wa.gov)  
 Rick Thomas, Ecology (richard.thomas@ecy.wa.gov)  
 Robert Warren, Ecology (bob.warren@ecy.wa.gov)   
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